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19 May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 11 conduct 

I am writing to ask for your support as we enter the examination period.  

Whilst the vast majority of the year group are being serious minded about their crucial 

examinations, there are a small number who have taken the imminent conclusion of their time 

at the school to make some immature choices and behave poorly. Specifically, a number of 

the year group have brought water pistols into school to engage in a water fights.  

This is completely unacceptable behaviour. Miss Davies, Head of Year 11 has been very clear 

with the year group that we class such items as “prohibited” (under our behaviour policy) and 

that if a student is found in possession of such an item it will be confiscated and other sanctions 

will follow. This behaviour is unsafe, it disrupts the calm operation of the school and interrupts 

the learning of other students.  

We have also said that if we experience further episodes of this behaviour, the students 

involved will lose the opportunity to attend the school Prom on 1 July. 

Please can I ask you to reiterate this message.  

As ever, thank you for your ongoing support.  

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr A Johnson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


